
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of the Director

 
President Pro Tempore  
Connecticut State Senate 
 
The Honorable Kevin C. Kelly  
Minority Leader 
Connecticut State Senate 
 

The Honorable Bob Duff 
Majority Leader 
Connecticut State Senate 

Dear President Looney, Majority Leader Duff, and Minority Leader Kelly:  
 
I understand that the Connecticut State Senate is considering legislation to combat junk fees. As the 
Director of the Bureau of Consumer Protection of the Federal Trade Commission (“FTC”), I write to 
provide information about the FTC’s concurrent efforts to address junk fees. The views in this letter are 



https://www.ftc.gov/news-events/news/press-releases/2022/10/federal-trade-commission-takes-action-against-passport-automotive-group-illegally-charging-junk-fees
https://www.ftc.gov/news-events/news/press-releases/2022/08/ftc-action-against-benefytt-results-100-million-refunds-consumers-tricked-sham-health-plans-charged
https://www.ftc.gov/news-events/events/2012/05/economics-drip-pricing
https://www.ftc.gov/system/files/documents/reports/economic-analysis-hotel-resort-fees/p115503_hotel_resort_fees_economic_issues_paper.pdf
https://www.ftc.gov/system/files/documents/reports/thats-ticket-workshop-staff-perspective/staffperspective_tickets_final-508.pdf



